
PRIOR TO CLOSING ON    

TUESDAY, OR THE 2ND FOR 

MONTHLY BILLIING.  IF THE 1ST 

OR 2ND FALL ON THE        

WEEKEND, PAYMENT IS DUE THE 

FRIDAY BEFORE IN ORDER TO 

AVOID LATE FEES.  CASH           

PAYMENTS ARE NOT          

ACCEPTED.  YOU MAY MAKE 

YOUR PAYMENTS IN THE FORM 

OF CHECK, MONEY ORDER, OR 

CREDIT CARD (WE ACCEPT VISA 

AND MASTERCARD).  A DROP 

BOX IS LOCATED AT THE DESK 

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE FOR 

CHECKS AND MONEY ORDERS.  

MS. JESSIE, MRS. DENISE, OR 

MRS. JENNIFER ARE AVAILABLE 

FOR ANY CREDIT CARD       

PAYMENTS. 

 

THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL IS    

APPROACHING QUICKLY.  BE 

ON THE LOOK OUT FOR BUS 

SIGN UP FORMS POSTED PRIOR 

TO JULY 31ST. 

 

THE SUMMER HAS BEEN FULL OF 

FUN ACTIVITIES!  AND THOUGH 

IT IS GETTING CLOSE TO THE 

END, WE STILL HAVE LOTS IN 

STORE FOR ALL OUR FRIENDS! 

DON’T FORGET TO CHECK OUT 

OUR FRONT OFFICE            

INFORMATION BOARD AND 

YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL       

CALENDAR FOR UPCOMING 

EVENTS! 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDER:  TREE 

HOUSE ACADEMY WILL BE 

CLOSED WEDNESDAY, JULY 

4TH IN OBSERVANCE OF                

INDEPENDENCE DAY.    

 

 

SCHOOL AGE CHILDREN:  WE 

STILL HAVE A FEW MORE FIELD 

TRIPS LEFT BEFORE SCHOOL 

STARTS IN AUGUST.  BACK 

PACK BUNDLE FEES MUST BE 

PAID IN FULL PRIOR TO       

ATTENDING ANY FIELD TRIPS.  

ALSO, PERMISSION SLIPS     

LOCATED ON FRONT DESK 

MUST BE FILLED OUT AND 

SIGNED PRIOR TO DEPARTURE.  

THOSE WITHOUT REQUIRED 

DOCUMENTS CANNOT ATTEND 

TREE HOUSE ACADEMY UNTIL 

THEIR CLASS RETURNS. 

 

TAKE HOME FOLDERS ARE   

GETTING FULL!!!  DON’T MISS 

OUT ON YOUR LITTLE ONE’S 

BEAUTIFUL CREATIONS!!! 

 

TUITION:  PAYMENTS ARE DUE 

EVERY MONDAY, OR ON THE 

1ST FOR MONTHLY BILLING.  A 

$25 LATE FEE WILL BE         

ASSESSED TO YOUR ACCOUNT 

IF PAYMENT IS NOT RECEIVED 

OH THE PLACES YOU’LL GO AT TREE HOUSE ACADEMY! 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CHECK 

YOUR CHILD’S CUBBIE TO    

ENSURE PROPER  ATTIRE IS 

AVAILABLE SHOULD YOUR 

CHILD NEED TO USE THEIR    

EXTRA SET OF CLOTHES.  IF 

YOUR CHILD SHOULD NEED TO 

BORROW CLOTHES, PLEASE BE 

SURE TO RETURN THEM. WE ARE 

RUNNING OUT OF OUR SPARE 

SETS.                                   

STATE REGULATIONS           

REQUIRE CHILDREN TO        

PARTICIPATE IN OUTDOOR 

CLASSROOM TWICE A DAY. IN 

ORDER FOR THEM TO ENJOY 

THIS TIME, PLEASE DRESS     

CHILDREN APPROPRIATELY. 

BREAKFAST IS SERVED FROM 

8AM-8:30AM & LUNCH IS 

SERVED FROM 11AM-11:30AM.   

 

DROP OFF CUT OFF TIME IS 10 

AM UNLESS MANAGEMENT 

APPROVES OTHERWISE. 

 

 

ONCE AGAIN, THANK YOU FOR 

BEING A PART OF THE TREE 

HOUSE ACADEMY FAMILY!!!! 

SPECIAL POINTS OF 

INTERESTS: 
 

 MONTHLY  BILLING DUE                        

JULY 1ST 

 ACADEMY CLOSED FOR 

INDEPENDENCE DAY               

JULY 4TH 

 FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL  

AUGUST 1ST 

 
JACKSON 

 JULY 1ST 

 

 
ANTHONY 

JULY 14TH 

 

 
ELIJAH M.  

JULY 14TH 

 

JAXSEN A.. 
JULY 23RD 

 

CAROLINE 
JULY 24TH 

 

TAYLOR 
JULY 26TH 

 

 

 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
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